
 

 

Announcing Kean Simple Syllabus for Students 

Welcome to the Spring 2022 semester at Kean University. 

The Office of the Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs is 
pleased to announce the launch of Kean Simple Syllabus as another tool to 
assist you toward academic success. Kean Simple Syllabus enables 
students to access the syllabi for their registered courses anywhere, 
anytime, from any device. 

Visit our Kean Simple Syllabus webpage for instructions on how to access 
your syllabi, how to access your required materials list (a centralized list of 
all required textbooks, etc.), and more. 

Please contact syllabus@kean.edu with any questions. 

We wish you all the best for the Spring 2022 semester. 
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